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From: PUC  
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2023 10:39 AM 
To: Brandei.Schaefbauer@sdlegislature.gov 
Subject: HP22-001, HP22-002 
 
Rep. Schaefbauer, 
  
Thank you for your letter regarding an Environmental Impact Assessment for the pipeline siting 
dockets open before the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission, HP22-001 and HP22-002. 
My fellow commissioners and I will be contemplating this and many other considerations as we 
begin the first pipeline siting permit evidentiary hearing next week, for Navigator Heartland 
Greenway, LLC. 
  
This Pipeline Siting Information Guide and Contact PUC tab on the commission’s website may 
be helpful concerning the processing of dockets and communications on dockets. Since your 
letter concerns dockets open before the commission, your letters will be posted under 
Comments and Responses in HP22-001 and HP22-002.  
  
Kristie Fiegen, Chairperson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
PUC.sd.gov 




